Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 11:52 AM

To: ‘mike.cone@centurytel.net’; ‘cbdale4d9@gmail.com’; ‘cityofmelbourne@yelcot.net’
Cc: ‘kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com’

Subject: Melbourne Meeting Request

Importance: High

Hello,

DEQ requests a Zoom call with the City of Melbourne (AR0020036, 5081-WR-1, AFIN 33-00026) to discuss issues of non-
compliance regarding CAOs 22-038 and 22-043, and planned corrective actions. We would like the Mayor, wastewater
operator, and engineer to be in attendance. DEQ will be sending a Failure to Comply letter to the facility in the next 1 -2
weeks. Please continue working with your engineer to develop a revised CAP and milestone schedule.

Please review the following meeting times, and respond as soon as possible letting me know which option will work for
you:

October 30'": 9am, 1pm
November 1%: 3pm
November 2": 9am, 2:30pm
November 6™: 9am
November 13": 9am, 11am

Thank you for your attention in this matter,

KRISTEN GRAHAM

Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758

Enforcement Branch | Office of Water Quality
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality
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